
The Town of Crawford is accepting applications for Public Works Director. This 
position is responsible for the maintenance and operations of the Town’s water 
and wastewater system, as well as ensuring compliance with the State of 
Colorado’s water quality rules and regulations. The Public Works Director is also 
responsible for overseeing the maintenance and upkeep of the Town’s Streets, 
Parks, Buildings, and vehicles.  

The successful applicant will be motivated, conscientious, and be comfortable 
working independently while communicating and working with the Town Clerk 
and reporting to the Town Mayor and Board of Trustees. In order to promote a 
smooth transition for the new Public Works Director; the selected applicant will 
work with the current Director for several months to familiarize themselves with 
the varied aspects of the Town’s systems that they will be operating and 
managing.  

At a minimum, the preferred applicant will possess, or will obtain within nine 
months of hiring, the following licenses:  

Water—Class C Operator’s license and Class 1 Distribution license 

Wastewater—Class D Operator’s license and Class 1 Collection  

CDL—Class B 

Additional qualifications include but are not limited to: computer skills, basic 
construction, plumbing and mechanical skills, as well as the ability to work with 
the public in a manner that reflects positively on the Town of Crawford.  

Applications will be accepted until April 25th, 2025 or until filled; with the chosen 
applicant beginning work on June 1, 2025. 

For additional information regarding this position, please contact Bruce Bair @ 
crawfordpublicworks@gmail.com or (970) 730-1275 
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